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Accommodation Review Delegations
Lower Stoney Creek

HWDSB is reimagining its role in the community and revitalizing its approach to education. Your input will

help us look at schools in a ‘big picture’ way to plan for the future and create the best environments for
students. Together, we can revitalize our programs, renew our facilities and maximize our partnerships.

Over the past four months, the Lower Stoney Creek Accommodation Review has held working and public

meetings to look at potential options involving Collegiate Avenue, Eastdale, Green Acres, Memorial (Stoney

Creek), Mountain View and R.L. Hyslop elementary schools. This is your chance to have your final say on the

report.

Joinus on...
May 16 at the Education Centre
20 Education Court, Hamilton.
5:30 p.m.

The delegation night is another opportunity for community members to better understand the
accommodation review process, seek clarification and present ideas for consideration.

Here’s how to take part:
1. Register as a delegation
Delegates must register by noon on Monday, May 16, 2016.
To register, contact Heather Miller: hmiller@hwdsb.on.ca, 905-527-5092 ext. 2279.

When registering, include:
*  Which Accommodation Review the delegation is for
* Name of the speaker(s)
e Speaker(s) contact information (email preferred)
* Name of the organization delegate represents, if any
* Length of speaking time requested (5 or 10 minutes)

2. Speak at the delegation night
* Ask questions or get more information.
* Present additional ideas for the future.
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Final Proposal to the Ministry
End of May/June 2016

Trustees consider input from the advisory committee and the community before making its final proposal to the Ministry




